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Kristina Schweinler - Gabe's license application

From:  "Chris Harkness" <chris.harkness@emid6067.net>
To: <Kristina.Schweinler@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: 1/31/2011 9:43 PM

Subject: Gabe's license application

District 10 Como Community Council
1224 Lexington Pkwy N

Saint Paul, MN 55103

(651) 644-3889

Dear Ms. Schweinler,

As District 10 Como Community Council Land Use Committee Chair | am happy to inform you of the
Community Council’s support of the license application submitted by Tim Weiss on behalf of Gabe’s by
the Park at 991 Lexington Pkwy. We have met with Mr. Weiss and given his positive history in the
neighborhood and commitment to the Como community, we request that the 45-day waiting period be
waived and the process be expedited to place the application on the Feb 2, 2011 City Council Agenda.

Thank you for your consideration.

Chris Harkness

Land Use Committee Chair

District 10 Como Community Council
chris.harkness@districtl0comopark.org
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